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School Community Council

AGENDA

Tuesday May 7, 2024

6:00 pm

Google

Meet

1. Welcome and Land Acknowledgment K. Hobin/C. Savage

Acknowledgement of Traditional LandsThe Durham District School Board acknowledges
that many Indigenous Nations have long standing relationships, both historic and
modern, with the territories upon which our school board and schools are located. Today,
this area is home to many Indigenous peoples from across Turtle Island. We acknowledge
that the Durham Region forms a part of the traditional and treaty territory of the
Mississaugas of Scugog Island First Nation, the Mississauga Peoples and the treaty
territory of the Chippewas of Georgina Island First Nation. It is on these ancestral and
treaty lands that we teach, learn and live.Indigenous Inherent Rights: The Durham
District School Board recognizes Indigenous rights are distinct. In the exercise of those
rights, Indigenous staff and students shall not be subjected to actions with the aim or
effect of depriving these distinct rights.

Human Rights and Equity Statement:

The Durham District School Board is committed to learning and working environments
that centre human rights and equity, and are safe, welcoming, respectful, equitable,
accessible, inclusive, and free from discrimination

2. Welcome K. Hoben/C.Savage

3. Student Parliament Update Rachel Bureau

4. School Update J. Demaray

5. Exams J. Demaray

7. Health and Safety F. Aziz

8. Positive School Climate Update J. Demaray

9. Grade 9 EQAO F. Aziz
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10. Other Business K. Hoben/C.Savage

11. Adjournment K. Hoben/C.Savage

Updates:

Guidance:

Prom: Ticket sales & applications are now closed & final #’s have been sent to the venue. No
changes can be made to our #’s.

Yearbooks: Yearbooks will arrive in early June and will go out to students who already purchased
during their homeroom class. Once they are given out, any extras will be available for sale through
School Cash Online. Please watch your email for the SCO notice that a new item (yearbook) has
been added in early-mid June.


